
 

Sussex Symphony Orchestra welcomes back former
Musical Director as Guest Conductor

Thursday 9 May, 2019

The Sussex Symphony Orchestra are delighted to be once again working with their former Musical
Director and Founder of the Orchestra as Mark Andrew James returns for his first annual visit as Guest
Conductor in a concert of popular Operatic music that has become a firm fixture in the Brighton Fringe
Festival. 

The concert features popular works such as The Overture to William Tell, Nessun Dorma and excerpts
from Madame Butterfly to name just a few! 

Also joining the Orchestra for this concert at All Saints Church, Hove on Saturday May 18th at 730pm are
soloists John Pierce and the ever popular Jo Appleby.

Mark Andrew James said "I am delighted to once again be conducting this fine Orchestra - our Operatic
concerts have been a popular part of the Fringe for over 20 years!"

Tickets are available via the SSO online booking site http://ssomusic.co.uk/box-office/buy-tickets/
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